
SAVE THE DATE  
Vigil/Press Conference 
for Underride Victims 

 on the Steps of the 
U.S. Department of Transportation  

Families of victims of horrifying truck underride 
crashes will be standing vigil on the steps of 
the Department of Transportation. We will be 
ringing a bell to memorialize the victims and 
sound an alarm.  
 
We will hold a press conference calling upon 
the Department of Transportation to require 
truck underride guards to protect pedestrians, 
cyclists, and the motoring public from these 
violent and preventable deaths.  

When: September 14, 2023 
Time: 1:00—2:30 p.m. 
Where: 1200 New Jersey Ave., S.E.,  
 Washington, DC 
Contact: marianne@annaleahmary.com  



“Too often. . .  an immediate public call for better 
safety practices has eventually given way to in-
dustry pushback and inaction,” Mr. Buttigieg said 
in a statement. “That must not happen this time.”  
https://tinyurl.com/5aw3tej3
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